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Happy New Year!
Officers 2023

 President …………..……Tony Schavone
 Vice-President………Monica Valparaiso
Membership…………….Sherry Anderson
Treasurer…….………………...Tom Horton
 NCCC Governor…..…..………Joe Orrico
 Webmaster…….……….Douglas Mariani
 Newsletter Editor &
      Recording Secretary……Debra Ruby

Board of Governors

 Gary Maleski
 George McMullen
 Ann Meeuwenberg
 Ed Norris
 Laura Schavone
 Donna Stewart

Committee Chair
 Banquet…………………Laura Schavone
 Car Show………………..Tony Schavone
 Care & Kindness……………Jean Pence
Charity………………….…Will Grohmann
 Clothing………………Monica Valparaiso
 Historians……………..……… Jan Works
 Meeting Hostess……….. Donna Stewart
 Public Relations…………Richard Cheek
 Raffle.…………………….…..…………TBD
 Sergeant at Arms….Ron DeBartolomeis
 Sponsor Rep……………..……………TBD
 Trophies/Awards……………Tom Cuccio

 Car Show Champion
 Rally Champion
 Auto Cross champion

We are a car club made up of Corvette owners with a passion for a fine
driving machine, with the goal to participate in and support auto-related
activities, such as: car shows, auto-crossing, rallies, drag racing, caravans,
cruises, parades, etc.

CSS is incorporated as a non-profit organization in the County of Orange,
California.

We support (N.C.C.C.) National Council of Corvette Clubs, National
Corvette Museum, several social, civic, and charitable organizations.

http://www.calicintoranch.org/
https://www.patriotsandpaws.org/

https://www.stepsocal.org/
http://www.hishouseoc.org/1cms2/

Ronald McDonald House  https://www.rmhc.org/

Who We Are

We Support

CSS Family Updates



CSS Upcoming Events 2023

Car Shows:
Duke’s in Placentia every Wednesday @ 5-7pm

Ruby’s on Whittier Blvd. * Every Friday Night from May - October

Buena Park Elks 1st Friday of month.

March 2-4 Gambler’s Classic in Laughlin, NV; hosted by Corvettes of Bakersfield

September 7-10 Reno - Tahoe Tour hosted by Corvettes of Fresno

Please let us know of any events of interest to Club members.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

* SAVE your POP TOPS from cans for
the Ronald McDonald House! *

* Please bring your pop tops to our next
meeting and give them to Will.

Thanks!

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This Month’s Trivia

Answer to November Trivia Question: A power seat became available for the 1st time on the Corvette
in what year?   1981

Trivia Question for January: What year of Corvette were there 22 color choices – the most of any
year.



The VP’s Column

The VP's Word
By Monica

Hi everyone and a belated Happy New Year! We’re already
one month into 2023 and we had our first event! Thanks to
Ann Mueewenberg for planning our annual CSS banquet at
the Orange County Mining Company – our first banquet
since 2020! A good time was had by all, and pictures from
the event are in the newsletter.

One event coming up this year is the Gambler’s Classic
which is put on by Corvettes of Bakersfield and held in
Laughlin. This year it will be held March 2-4, with
registration closing February 10 (go to their website to
register or see the flyer in this newsletter). It is a multi-day
event, including a meet and greet Thursday night, a choice
of two fun runs (either Kingman or Oatman), a silent auction,
dinner & entertainment on Friday, and then the car show,
poker run, and awards show the final day. For those who
went last year, or heard about it, someone else is running
the event this year, so hopefully it will be a better event. It
used to be such a fun event so I hope it turns out well!

Another large event coming up is the Reno-Tahoe Tour car
show put on by Corvettes of Fresno. This is an awesome
event, also lasting a few days. The dates for this year are
September 7-10, so still a little way off, but gives you
enough time to plan. The event will be held at the Silver
Legacy in Reno, as always, and begins with a happy hour
on Thursday night. Friday’s events include a participant
choice “shine N show” car show, along with a slot
tournament. A poker run out towards Lake Tahoe will be
held on Saturday followed by a social hour and then the
awards dinner. This has been an AWESOME event to take
part in, with such attention given to all who attend,
beginning with a reserved parking spot upon arrival at the
show.

We’ll have some smaller events during the year, but I just
wanted to highlight these two car shows for everyone.
Information is in the newsletter, and hard copies will be
available at meetings.

And remember, if you want pictures in the newsletter,
anyone can email them to Debbie at rubypics@aol.com.

Your VP - Monica

President
    Tony

Well, we have made it to 2023 and this year looks
promising. With COVID in the rearview mirror, we can plan
more events.

The Club was founded in 1959 and in 1965 we were
incorporated as a Non-Profit organization in California. We
have grown steadily over the last few years with
membership in 2017-2018 being over 100. This past year,
even without a lot of events, we have gained seven new
members.

2023 is another big year in Corvette history. Seventy years
ago this year, the Corvette began its life. In June of 1953
the first Corvette rolled off the Assembly line in Flint,
Michigan. Every year on June 30th, Corvette Clubs across
the country, celebrate that day as the birth of America’s only
mass-produced Sports Car. So, make sure that on Friday,
June 30th, you all drive your Corvette to show your love for
the car!

We are planning some new events for this year and will be
announcing them each month. If anyone has ideas for an
event make sure you bring it to the Club’s attention.

Our December “Bowling Alley Parking Lot Event” brought
18 Corvettes together. There were seven C-8’s – the most
anytime last year. Corvette folks who hear about our
gathering are just showing up to show their cars and to
talk about Corvettes.

The January meeting was our annual Banquet. It was held
at the Orange County Mining Company in Tustin. 55
members were in attendance, including Jeff & Peggy
Henninger from Indiana. Special thanks to Ann & Doug
Meeuwenberg who worked tirelessly in securing the venue
and arranging the details and to Donna Stewart, Laura
Schavone, Linda Norris, Tom Cuccio, and Tom Horton for
their help in making the Banquet special!

P.S. The view was spectacular!

Tony
Save the Wave!



  General Meeting Minutes
       December 6, 2022

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Monica Valparaiso, Tom Horton,
Teresa Cruz, Joe Orrico

Board Members present: Sal Cruz, Art Huhta, Donna Stewart,
Laura Schavone, George McMullen, Gary Maleski

47 Members Present

Tony Schavone led the members in the Pledge of Allegiance.

A quorum was declared to be present by President Tony
Schavone.

President, Tony Schavone, called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.

Joe Orrico let everyone know that Jennifer Spencer’s husband
passed away yesterday. Jennifer has been sick recently as well.

Donna Stewart introduced our guest, Steve Stolk who has an
anniversary red 2002 corvette. Both Tony’s took credit for bringing
him to the meeting. Former member, Brenda, came to visit from
Massachusetts! It was fun to catch up with her. Donna presented
our new member, Cheryll Abellano with her club notebook and
name badge.

Elections took place to vote for our Officers, Board and  Most
Valuable Member. All ballots were distributed and collected to be
counted.

A motion was made to waive the reading of the minutes for last
month’s meeting. It was a unanimous vote to waive the reading.

Membership, Tom Horton, reported that we currently have 89
members in the club.

Treasurer, Teresa Cruz, gave the bank balance and presented the
proposed budget for next year. There was discussion about it. A
motion to table the vote until February was made and seconded.

Vice President, Monica Valparaiso, talked about upcoming events
and had flyers for them up front. There is a New Year’s Day event.

Bob Mosey talked about attending the Vettes for Veteran’s Car
Show. There were 260 corvettes and Bob won second place!

Joe Orrico, NCCC Governor, reported that the NCCC renewals
were completed. Janet is the new director after Cliff passed away.
The only event planned for 2023 will be the Gambler’s Classic.

Care and Kindness Representative, Marsha Gallivan, read the
birthdays and anniversaries for the last time. Sadly, she is leaving
the club after selling her corvette. Jean Pence will take over this
position.

Debbie Ruby, Newsletter Editor, thanked everyone for pictures and
articles. She reminded the club to email pictures to
Rubypics@aol.com.

Charity Representative, Will Grohmann, shared that it took three
years to fill the barrel with Pop Tops for the Ronald McDonald
House! Will shared that the names of children who receive gifts
from Calicinto Ranch come from the Christian Fellowship. Calicinto
Ranch hosts children ages seven to eleven for three to five days at
summer camp. One or both of these children’s parents are
incarcerated. The ranch also hosts Thanksgiving, Christmas and
Easter events each year. A retired CHP officer, Donnell, introduced
us to this charity.

Webmaster, Douglas Mariani, was absent.

Sponsor Representative, Art Huhta, had no report.

Dave MacDonough was absent so Tony talked about the Corvette
Super Shots for him. Will Grohmann brought five members of his
family to this monthly event. It was the most people present ever!

Tony reminded everyone to pay for the banquet. He also reported
that there were 18 corvettes at the last La Habra Bowling Alley
parking lot gathering. It was a good turnout. Tony brought the toys
collected from the Toy Drive to the La Habra Church. He won a
trophy for his 1962 corvette.

Election winners were announced. President: Tony Schavone.
Vice President: Monica Valparaiso. Secretary of Membership:
Sherry Anderson. Treasurer: Tom Horton. NCCC Governor: Joe
Orrico. Recording Secretary: Debra Ruby. Newsletter Editor:
Debra Ruby. Webmaster: Douglas Mariani. Board of Governors
are: Gary Maleski, George McMullen, Ann Meeuwenberg, Ed
Norris, Laura Schavone and Donna Stewart.

Ann Meeuwenberg talked about the upcoming banquet on January
21, 2023. So far, there are 54 people planning to attend. Look nice
or dress up if you want. There is a carpool list going around.
Cocktails are from 6-7pm. Dinner from 7-9pm. The banquet will be
over by 10pm.

Gary Maleski talked about the Long Beach Grand Prix.

Pam DeForrest talked about Patriots and Paws, our other charity.

After the break, Joe Orrico mentioned that the NCCC membership
cards will be mailed out in January.

Corvette Super Sports gave our waiter, Robert, a tip for Christmas.

Raffle was money only. Three $21.00 winners.

Dinner raffle was won by Ed Sherlock.

Yummy goodies were provided by everyone!

Tony said that the tentative date for our Car Show will be August
19, 2023. He thanked the officers and board members from last
year and wished everyone a Happy Holiday and a Happy New
Year!

Meeting was adjourned at 8:32pm.

Respectfully submitted by,
Debbie Ruby
Recording Secretary



  Board Meeting Minutes
     January 17, 2023

Officers present: Tony Schavone, Monica Valparaiso,
Tom Horton, Sherry Anderson, Debbie Ruby

Board members present: Laura Schavone, Donna
Stewart, George McMullen, Ann Meeuwenberg

Others present: Doug Meeuwenberg, Bill Wisnowski

President Tony Schavone called the meeting to order
at 7:01pm

A quorum was declared by President Tony Schavone.

Vice President, Monica Valparaiso, shared the various
events coming up.

Treasurer, Tom Horton, gave the budget report and
members examined it. There was a discussion about
the club dues and whether or not to raise the price. A
motion was made to raise the club dues by $15,
seconded and passed. NCCC dues are separate from
the club dues. The club will need to approve the
budget at our next general meeting in February. The
board also agreed that postage should be provided for
Jean Pence who is taking over the Care and Kindness
position.

Membership Secretary, Sherry Anderson, reported
that we currently have 76 members. Jennifer Spencer
will remain a member without her husband. There was
discussion about how to consolidate the applications
and/or to redesign ours so it isn’t redundant for the
applicant to complete.

Webmaster, Douglas Mariani was absent.

NCCC Governor, Joe Orrico was absent.

Newsletter Editor, Debbie Ruby, asked everyone to
send pictures and articles by January 27th.

Charity Representative, Will Grohmann, was absent.

Sponsor Representative, Art Huhta, has resigned.

Ann gave an update about our Banquet, which will be
held on January 21, 2023. There will be candles for
ambiance and other decorations on each table. There
will be a six-foot table for the CSS photo books. 6-7pm
cocktails. 7-9pm dinner. 10pm end.

Old Business:
· Next Bowling Alley Event on Saturday, January 21,

2023.

New Business:
· Karen DeBartelomis will not be in charge of the

goodies anymore, so Laura Schavone will take
over. This includes the sign-up sheet and calling
to remind people to bring goodies each month.

· Donna Stewart confirmed that Tom Cuccio will
emcee the banquet and give out pins and the MVM
trophy. She also pointed out that our general
meeting in July falls on the 4th. It was suggested
that we have our meeting on the first Wednesday
in July instead.

Issues from the Floor:
· Doug Meeuwenberg mentioned that the CSS

Albums haven’t been kept up and suggested
digitizing the old photos to put them online.
Donna has been putting the newsletters in
notebooks since we don’t print photos anymore.

The meeting adjourned at 8pm.

Next General Meeting at Sizzler: Tuesday, February 7,
2023

Next Board Meeting: February 21, 2023

Respectfully submitted by,
Debbie Ruby
Recording Secretary



CSS General Meeting
   December 6, 2022

Tony and Robert
CSS gave Robert a tip for Christmas

Former member, Brenda,
came to visit from Massachusetts!

Treats were adorable and delicious!

Betty Heard made
a Christmas Tree out of fruit!

So creative!



Christmas Lights in Brea
 December 14, 2022



La Habra Bowl
December 17, 2022



New Year’s Day Run!
 January 1, 2023



CSS Banquet!
 January 21, 2023



CSS Banquet (Con’t)



CSS Banquet (Con’t)



CSS Banquet (Con’t)



CSS Banquet (Con’t)



CSS Banquet (Con’t)

These members have been in CSS for over 50 Years!!! Wow!

Here are the new Officers and Board Members for 2023!



Who is Russ Hill?
By, Arthur Huhta

Russ joined CSS in September 2022. We talked at the November 19 CSS Parking Lot Event. He
proudly showed off his first Corvette, a Torch red C8 Coupe. He said, “It has more technology than I
understand. I need people like Ron Kennedy to help me understand this stuff.”

Russ was a facilities manager for Newport Corporation, a manufacturing company in Irvine. He
worked there 23 years before retiring. The company makes products for the laser and electric optics
industry.

He and his wife, Claudia, celebrated their 50th anniversary in November. After marrying, they moved
into a Whittier house where they remain to this date. It has changed and been remodeled to keep it
up to date.

Russ has participated in a number of CSS events and enjoyed them all.

Tucker enjoyed the meeting and asked to have a photo taken with Russ.

Introduce yourself and make Russ welcome. He is easy to chat with.

Save the Wave, Art



NCCC PRESIDENT’s MESSAGE: January 2023

WOW… what a week! I live in Florida and we did not have snow, but frost warnings for 2 days! It was
the coldest Christmas in several years. Let’s hope January is kinder to all of us.

My name is Deb Murphy and I am the newly elected President of NCCC. I served as President way
back in 1997- I was a mere child. I am honored to be serving as President again. I look forward to
meeting all of you in the next couple of years.

I joined NCCC in 1974 and was a member of clubs in Ohio. In 2008, Denny and I moved to Florida
where I served as Regional Executive for several years. I have always enjoyed the competition with
NCCC- all of it- but have truly enjoyed the social gatherings after the events. Tailgate parties great
fun! For several years, we hosted the Thanksgiving Dinner prior to the Roebling Road events. It was
a great time to relax prior to the competition, besides that, Savannah is one of my favorite cities.

I look forward to representing NCCC on the National Corvette Museum Board. The last time I was on
the board Wendell Strode, NCM Director, was hosting his first meeting and the Board was hopeful to
keep the Museum doors open - money was really tight. Now, Sharon Brawner is moving into her
second year as NCM CEO and the Museum has the money to plan for more exciting events. With
new committees set up to make the meetings more efficient, it should be a great experience to be a
part of the NCM growth.

I am looking forward to the convention to be held in Bowling Green in June this year. Plant tours
should be available as well as more fun at the NCM Motor Sports Park. There are always tours of the
beautiful Kentucky area and of course, bourbon tours! The 70th anniversary of the Corvette will wrap
up the convention so plan on staying for the celebration at the museum on Friday evening.

I am looking forward to getting the 2023 events started early. It looks like some rallies are already on
the calendar before we even get to the first national meeting. See you all down the road!

“If you don’t own one, you wouldn’t understand!”
Deb Murphy
NCCC President



Where You Can Find Corvette Parts and Merchandise

For those of you who have been into Corvettes for awhile most – or all – of the following will not be news to
you, but for you relative newcomers to the love of Vettes this offering is being made to help you find the parts
you may need for your classic or the trim add-ons you might want to buy to personalize your Vette or the
clothing, gear, etc. you might like to own to show others of your interest in the sport.

It’s amazing just how many publications are out there that are dedicated to Corvettes and how helpful many of
them can be. Following is a list and quick summary of the more popular catalogs that you might want to look
into. Most of them are available for routine periodic mailing if you request it, and most of them have a web site
from which you can peruse their offerings. Me, I prefer to receive the catalogs so that I can better see just
what’s out there I might not have not seen before.

The three largest, most popular catalogs with the most items that are non-“parts” are:

a. Mid America Motorworks, www.mamotorworkscom, (800) 500-1500;
b. Eckler’s Corvette, www.ecklersCorvette.com, (800) 327-4868;
c. Corvette America, www.CorvetteAmerica.com, (800) 458-3475.

Those publications periodically also publish catalogs geared specifically for a single generation of Corvettes so
when they ask you for the year and model you drive don’t be afraid to tell them.

Then there are catalogs that are almost exclusively for parts, especially of older model Corvettes:

a. Volunteer Vette Products, www.volvette.com, (865) 521-9100;
b.  J & D Corvette, www.jdcorvette.com, (800) 838-8353 (located locally in Bellflower, CA).

For trim and accessory items as well as clothes, furniture and the like, you should look at:

a. Corvette Central, www.CorvetteCentral.com, (800) 345-4122. They have an accessories catalog and a
separate catalog of parts, etc., for each generation of Corvettes.

b. Burston Marketing’s Corvette Collection, www.CorvetteCollection.com, (800) 653-1375.
c. And finally, the catalog from the retail store at the National Corvette Museum,

www.CorvetteMuseum.org, (800) 538-3883.

In addition to the above, you might also consider visiting the show rooms of Corvette Mike’s at 1133 North
Tustin Avenue and West Coast Corvettes, 1210 N. Kraemer Blvd., both are located near each other in
Anaheim just off the 91 freeway in Anaheim. They have a selection of GM authorized accessories and clothes
for sale, as well as an indoor Corvette sales room with used road gems. Both also maintain service
departments for  installing accessories and the like and for general maintenance of Corvettes. West Coast
Corvettes has a new catalog that was just released and is available for pick-up at the store. (Price is
pre-printed on each catalog as $12.95, but don’t be fooled, they’re free - just ask for one.)



CSS
Celebrations

January Birthdays
10 - Chris Glodery
10 - Marge Huhta
16 - Art Huhta
19 - Shirley Jones
24 - Brian Valparaiso
25 - Ann Meeuwenberg

February Birthdays
15 - Doug Meeuwenberg
22 - Bill DeForrest

January Anniversaries

February Anniversaries
27 - Steve and Kathy Dull



List of Corvettes At Connell Chevrolet For Sale
If interested, call DJ Martin at Connell Chevrolet @ 714-349-6663

7 New: 2023

Model / Style   Color   Selling Price Transmission

3LZ Convertible   Black    $208,389  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Black    $111,570  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Black    $111,075  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Orange Tintcoat  $112,765  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Orange Tintcoat  $112,765  Automatic

3LT Convertible   Arctic White   $111,075  Automatic

1LT Colupe    Rapid Blue   $89,635  Automatic

1 Pre-Owned:

Year  Style    Color   Price   Miles

2023  2LT Coupe   Gray Metallic   $93,999  628



Connell Chevrolet is located at:
2828 Harbor Boulevard
Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Sales (714) 546-1200
Service (714)755-3335
Parts (714)546-9400

Website: www.connellchevy.com

Our Corvette Super Sports Dealer Representative
D.J. Martin is retiring after a long career at Connell
Chevrolet. The new point person for CSS members is
now Tim Connell, Sales Manager. I have known Tim for
over 25 years and sat down with him to get some
background history on Connell Chevrolet.

Tim is well versed in Corvettes and has participated in the
dealer training and Spring Mountain Driving for the C-5,
C-6, C-7, & C8’s.

The company was founded as Miller / Connell Chevrolet
and Oldsmobile in 1959 located in Newport Beach on
Pacific Coast Highway. John Connell bought out Miller and
moved the dealership to the present location in 1964, and
dropped the Oldsmobile line. Tim Connell is a
third-generation family member working at the dealership.

Paul Dodridge started working at the dealership in the late
1960’s and worked his way up to General Manager. Paul
bought out John Connell in the 1990’s. Paul passed the
torch to his son Wayne, and then to the present Owner
Tim Dodridge. Paul and Wayne have retired to Montana.

CSS members get a 10% discount on service and parts,
just show the service writer you club card. Should there
be any issue, contact Tim Connell. The Service Director is
Alan Vondra and the Service Manager is John Calvert.

Please show your support for Connell when you are
looking for any new vehicle or service needs, as Connell
has provided CSS with their continued support.

Joe Orrico
CSS Governor

In Other News:
Corvette Super Shots typically meets on the last
Saturday of each month with lunch afterwards. All are
welcome to join!

Editor’s Note: rubypics@aol.com

Hi everyone! Reminding you that I welcome pictures and
extra articles from other members as long as you send them
to me at least five (5) days before the end of each month. I
especially need pictures and copy (articles) for events I do
not attend!

Thank you, Pam for sending me pictures. Thank you,
Barbara C for sending me pictures. Thank you, Tony S. for
sending me pictures. Thank you, Douglas for sending me
pictures. Thank you, Art for sending me an article and
picture. Thank you, Eric for being my editor.

Remember to send me your business cards or other ads for
the For Sale page!

Please contact me about any comments or suggestions you
may have regarding the newsletter.

Thanks!

Debbie





$$$ FOR SALE! $$$

DebraRubyPhotography.com



$$$ FOR SALE! $$$





Patriots and Paws
 Penny Lambright, Founder, Chairman of the Board

 1825 E. Via Burton
 Anaheim, CA 92806

 www.patriotsandpaws.org

 (714) 323-7229

Patriots & Paws New Warehouse in Anaheim



Calicinto Ranch
P.O. Box 1225

San Jacinto, CA 92581

www.calicintoranch.org

(951) 654-6838









C o r v e t t e s o f B a k e r s f i e l d P r e s e n t s
2 3r d G a m b l e r ’ s C l a s s i c  A l l C o r v e t t e C a r S h o w

M a r c h 2  4 , 2 0 2 3
A t D o n L a u g h l i n ’ s R i v e r s i d e R e s o r t  L a u g h l i n , N e v a d a

D r ive r ’ s N a m e : _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ P a sse n g e r : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

A d dr e ss: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ C i t y: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ S t a t e : _ _ _ _ Z i p : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

H om e P ho n e : ( ) _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ C e l l : ( ) _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ E  M a i l : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

C or ve t t e Y e a r : _ _ _ _ _ __ _ C o l o r : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ L i ce n se P l a t e # / S t a t e : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

C l u b A f f i l i a t i o n : _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ N C C C M e m b e r N u m b e r : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

S A V E $ 2 5  R e g i s t e r b e f o r e D e c e m b e r 3 1 , 2 0 2 2
G am b l e r ’ s C l a ssi c w i l l h a ve l i m i t e d e n t r i e s, so r e g i st e r n o w t o sa ve yo u r sp o t .

E n t r y F e e f o r F u l l E ve n t I n cl u d e s: A d m i ssi o n t o M e e t a n d G r e e t o n T h u r sd a y n i g h t , D i n n e r & E n t e r t a i n m e n t F r i d a y
n i g h t ( 1 si n g l e , 2 co up l e ) , C a r S h o w & P o ke r R u n , p l u s T  sh i r t ( 1 si n g l e , 2 co u p l e ) , 1 P o ke r H a n d a n d G o o d y B a g .

Single Couple T otals

E ar l y R e g i st r a t i o n ( b ef o r e D e ce m b e r 3 1 , 2 0 2 2 ) $ 1 2 5 . 0 0 $ 2 3 5 . 0 0

R eg i st r a t i o n Ja n u a r y 1 , 2 0 2 3  F e b r u a r y 1 0 , 2 0 2 3 ( D e a d l i n e ) $ 2 3 5 . 0 0 $ 2 6 0 . 0 0

A dd i t i o n a l P o ke r H a n ds _ _ _ _ _ @ $ 5 . 0 0 e a ch

T o t a l A m o u n t E n c l o s e d

OnlineRegistration https://corvettesofbakersfield.org/events/gamblers/ Y ourregistrationdonationisnonrefundable.

M a ke ch e cks p a ya b l e t o C o r ve tt e s o f B a ke r sf i e l d a n d m a i l r e g i st r a t i o n a n d ch e ck t o :
C O R V E T T E S O F B A K E R S F I E L D

P . O . B o x 2 2 0 6 5
B a k e r s f i e l d , C A . 9 3 3 9 0  2 0 6 5

F o r m o r e i n f o r m a t i o n , p l e a se co n t a ct u s t h r o u g h o u r w e b si t e : h t t p s: / / co r ve t t e so f b a ke r sf i e l d . o r g / co n t a ct /

D r ive r ’ s T  sh i r t S i ze _ _ _ S _ _ _ M _ _ _ L _ _ _ X L _ _ _ 2 X L _ _ _ 3 X L _ _ _ 4 X L
P a sse n g e r ’ s T  sh i r t S i ze _ _ _ S _ _ _ M _ _ _ L _ _ _ X L _ _ _ 2 X L _ _ _ 3 X L _ _ _ 4 X L

L I A B I L I T Y W A I V E R : I n co n si d e r a t i o n o f t h e a cce p t a n ce o f t h e r i g h t t o p a r t i ci p a t e . E n t r a n t s, p a r t i ci p a n t s a n d sp e ct a t o r s r e l e a se a n d d i sch a r g e C o r ve t t e s o f
B a ker sf i e l d , I n c. ( C O B ) f r o m a ny kn o w n o r u n kn o w n ca u se s w h a t so e ve r t h a t m a y b e su f f e r e d b y a n y e n t r a n t o r p a r t i ci p a n t t o h i s o r h e r p e r so n o r p r o p e r t y. E ve n t
m a na g e m e n t r e se r ve s t h e r i g h t t o r e st r i ct e n t r a n t s o r t h e i r g u e st s t o b e h a vi o r d e e m e d a cce p t a b l e d u r i n g a l l a ct i vi t i e s o f t h i s e ve n t , i n cl u d i n g t h e r i g h t o f e vi ct i o n
f r o m t h e p r e m i se s i f n e ce ssa r y. P a r t i ci p a n t s w i sh i n g t o l e a ve t h e i r p r o p e r t i e s o n t h e p r e m i se s u n d e r st a n d t h a t t h e y d o so a t t h e i r o w n r i sk. N o e xh i b i t i o n o f sp e e d
w i l l b e a l l o w e d . T h e u n d e r si g ne d e n t r a n t a ckn o w l e d g e s, b y h i s o r h e r si g n a t u r e a s h a vi n g r e a d a n d u n d e r st o o d t h e a b o ve l i a b i l i t y st a t e m e n t a n d w a i ve s a l l cl a i m s
a s ca r o w n e r s, g u e st s, ch i l d r e n, a n d p u b l i c a g r e e t o p e r m i t C O B t o u se m a g a zi n e s, n e w sp a p e r , r a d i o , a n d t e l e vi si o n , b e f o r e d u r i n g a n d a f t e r t h e e ve n t a n d h e r e b y
r e l i n q u i sh a n y r i g h t s t o t h e m a t e r i a l s w h a t so e ve r . A l l a d ve r t i si n g a n d p u b l i ci t y r i g h t s a r e r e se r ve d b y t h e C O B . L i a b i l i t y t o i n cl u d e p a sse n g e r s.

E V EN T R E S T R I C T I O N S : D u e t o w i n d y co n d i t i o n s, n o ca n o p i e s a r e p e r m i t t e d i n t h e ca r sh o w p a r ki n g l o t . F A A a i r sp a ce r e st r i ct i o n s d u e t o t h e n e a r b y a i r p o r t a r e i n
e f f e ct . N o d r o n e s a r e a l l o w e d t o f l y o ve r p e o p l e o r t h e ca r s i n t h e ca r sh o w p a r ki n g l o t .

S i g n a t u r e o f D r i ve r : _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ D a t e : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

S i g n a t u r e o f P a sse n g er : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ D a t e : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

(Signaturesofbothdriverandpassenger(ifapplicable)arerequiredorregistrationwillnotbevalid.)










